
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Tallmadge, August 18th, 2023 - As part of our commitment to serving the

community, World Elite Kids recently collaborated with Shelter Care and

donated over 400 back to school items for kids that need them in our area.

These items included essential supplies such as backpacks, notebooks,

pencils, and other stationery. 

Jessica Purdy, the Director of Development at Shelter Care shared this note

with us. "Thank you so much to the families and staff of World Elite Kids for

their generosity and kindness to the kiddos here at Shelter Care. The school

supplies will be such a wonderful blessing to so many kids and help them

start the school year off well. Thank you for so tangibly caring for the kids

and families in need in our community. We appreciate you all so much and

your partnership!"

Families in our Brecksville and Tallmadge locations participated in this

collection. And displayed a tremendous amount of generosity! We can

always count on our families to come through; they truly reflect the spirit of

unity and compassion that we value at World Elite.
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